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15th October 2020 
 

School Street 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
From Monday the 19th of October there will be a ‘School Street’ zone outside school, on Knowlwood Road, in 
order to safeguard our school community. I have also sent a copy of the letter that has been sent to residents 
near school, which explains how it works and where it is. 
 
One of the main reasons for this is the start, on Monday, of roadworks on Rochdale Road. As you know, 
Knowlwood Road becomes a ‘rat run’ for drivers trying to avoid them. 
 
It will mean that the road will be closed between these times:  
Monday – Friday, 8.30am – 9.15am, 3.00pm - 3.45pm (term time only). 
 
You will not be able to park on the car park for one collection and then drive up for another. Remember we 

will wait with your children until you have had time to walk up for them so please don’t worry about that. 

If you or your child are on bikes you must dismount and push them through this zone. 

It will be school staff members putting up and taking down the barriers each day and they will be wearing 

yellow hi-viz jackets. 

The only exceptions will be emergency vehicles and residents within the closed zone. 

I look forward to your cooperation in this matter. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Clarkson 
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